
To:  Office of Legal Affairs  
Rulemaking Petitions 
Department of Environmental Protection  

  
From:  David S. Stempien  

525 Steele Gap Road  
Bridgewater, New Jersey 08807 

  
Location: Township of Bridgewater  

Somerset, New Jersey  
Block 712 Lots 4 & 7 

  
Request:  Petition for Reclassification of the Raritan River within Bridgewater Township   
  
  
To Whom It May Concern,  
  
Please find attached a copy of a letter dated March 27, 2014 prepared by Stanley J. Stempien to 
the State of New Jersey, Department of Environmental Protection, Attn: Mr. Bob Martin, 
Commissioner, 410 East State Street, Trenton, New Jersey, 08625 supporting the above request.   
  
Located within Block 712 Lots 4 & 7 is an identifiable constant flowing spring that is a 
headwater to Cuckols Brook which is a tributary to the Raritan River.    
  
Our intent is to reclassify the Raritan River and its tributaries as Category 1.   
  
I have also attached a copy of a letter dated May 2014 prepared by Mark Harris, Environmental 
Specialist 2, Bureau of Inland Regulation for reference.  
  
I thank you in advance for your time spent in this matter and I look forward to your discussion.  
  
  
Sincerely,  
  
David S. Stempien  
 


